m Government of South Australia
L&Y

- %¥ 75 Department of Environment,
ofn ',
<837 Water and Natural Resources

DEWNR 46/ Natural Resources Kangaroo Island
. 37 Dauncey Street
5 Qctober 2012 Kingscote SA 5223
PO Box 39
Kingscgte SA 5223
Mr Andrew Duncan Australia
. Ph:  +61 08 8553 4444
Manager Fax: +61 8 8553 2531
Aurora Ozone www.environment.sa.gov.au

Kingscote SA 5223
Dear Andrew

| am writing to thank Aurora Ozone for the generous support it gave to the 20712 Sustainable
Farms, Sustainable Island conference by providing accommodation for our guest
speakers.The support we received enabled us to obtain nationally recognised speakers that
were greatly appreciated by the conference delegates.

The conference was an overwhelming success with over 100 people including farmers, off-
Island land-holders, local residents and Government and non-Government agencies
attending and exploring the relationship between agriculture and biodiversity as presented by
off-Island and local presenters. We intend to place the presentations of the key speakers
onto our website www.kinrm.sa.gov.au so more details of their presentations can be found
there. It was also inspiring to hear from the students of the Kangaroo Island Community
Education campuses about the natural resources and sustainable agriculture projects they
are undertaking.

Please pass on our thanks to Rohan Yatawatta and his conference team. They were
unfailingly patient and co-operative with the many requests that were put to them. We
received a number of comments about the excellence of the conference venue.

We were pleased that Rohan was able to represent the Aurora Ozone in presenting the
Local Achievers NRM Youth Award. We can provide a photo of him presenting the Award if
you would like a copy for your records. Please contact Bev Maxwell at the Natural Resources
Centre if you would like a copy.

Once again we would like to thank Aurora Ozone for its interest in and sponsorship of
various Natural Resources Kangaroo Island projects and hope we can continue this
partnership in the future.

Yours sincerely

avdd

Bill Haddrill
REGIONAL MANAGER
NATURAL RESOURCES KANGAROO ISLAND



